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The Transportation ReInvestment Package is close to everything we could hope for 

in a transportation package, but the final package needs to address the green 

economy. Transportation is the largest cause of greenhouse gasses in our economy 

and we need to electrify our grid to reduce the impacts. There are smart ways to fund 

this transition that doesn't place the burden on Oregon's most vulnerable community 

members, and that is by placing taxes on luxury cars. With that change, I am in full 

support of the Transportation ReInvestment Package.  


